
BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Chief Executive Officer: Mrs S J Moore 

Executive Headteacher: Mr P Bellamy 

Email: BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 

Sandown Drive                  Tel: 01778 426968 

Bourne  
4th December 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

CHRISTMAS CAROL SERVICE AT BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH 

YEARS 2-6 

As you will know from our dates for diaries, on Monday 11th December we will be holding our 

Christmas Carol Service at Bourne Abbey Church. The children are practising really hard and 

we do hope that you will be able to join us. 

 

The service for children in Years 2-6 will start at 10.00 a.m. 

 

Please note that the pews either side of the centre aisle will be reserved for pupils and staff 

and we should therefore be grateful if you would not sit in these. 

 

Please do ensure that your child has appropriate outdoor clothing and footwear for the walk 

there and back. 

 

If you are able to help with walking the children to church, please speak to your child’s class 

teacher by Thursday 7th December 2023. Once we have had an opportunity to assess the 

number of volunteers who have come forward, your child’s class teacher will be in touch to 

confirm whether or not your assistance will be needed. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr A Whiteway 

Acting Head of School 

 

 


